
♻ New Items Can Now Be Recycled!
Yes, it’s true — some long-awaited additions are finally allowed in your curbside recycling bin:

Exciting Recycling Updates Are Here!

Plastic tubs Plastic resin #1, #2, & #5 like: 
Cottage cheese, yogurt, margarine containers
Rigid plant pots

Cartons-food and beverage cartons, including:
Milk, Juice, & Soup cartons
Shelf-stable liquid packaging

👏 Hooray for progress! These items are now accepted as part of Oregon’s updated recycling
guidelines. Be sure to check the enclosed Recycling flyer for full details and helpful visuals.
🌐 Want to know more about this extensive statewide recycling law? Visit our website under the
"Recycling Changes" tab to access the Oregon DEQ’s page explaining the new law:
Oregon's Recycling Modernization & Plastic Pollution Reduction Act

🚫 What’s No Longer Accepted?
 With every step forward, there are a few changes to be aware of:

Aluminum foil is no longer recyclable
Single-use aluminum pie pans or baking trays are also no longer accepted

✅  Even though these items will be coming off the curb, you’ll have an opportunity to recycle
them by early 2027 as a drop-off item at our recycling depot as part of the new recycling law.
But don’t worry — aluminum/tin cans still can go in your recycle cart! 

✨ Clean & Green
 To keep recycling effective and safe for everyone, please rinse out all recyclable items before
placing them in your bin. This helps reduce contamination and supports healthier conditions for
recycling facility workers.
💚 Thank You!

We appreciate your continued support and commitment to proper recycling. 
Your efforts make a real difference — not just for our community, but for the planet.
From all of us at Thompson Sanitary Service, thank you for being an essential part of
the solution. Let’s keep recycling right — and keep moving forward, together!
RECYCLE ON! The Thompson Sanitary Service Team ♻ www.thompsonsanitary.com 

http://www.thompsonsanitary.com/



